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Dear Sir / Madam,

I am writing to raise my concern on the captioned initiative.  I sincerely 
wish that your committee can object the trail scheme.  The main reasons of 
my concern are as follows:

- I believe that allowing HK car driving to mainland would have trade off 
with allowing Mainland driving to HK.  However, there is no public 
consultation at all on such high impact policy.
- Given government's policy keep discouraging private car usage in HK, it 
is illogical to encourage mainland car driving to HK.
- The poor driving attitude of mainland driver is very likely to put HK 
citizens in danger.
- Mainland car is likely to bring gasoline from Mainland's gas.  The 
quality of such gasoline is far below HK standard and deteriorate air 
pollution in HK, especially in central business area of HK.

Once again, as a responsible representative of HK citizens, please kindly 
reflect our concern to the government and stop putting HK environment and 
safety to the point of no return.

Regards,
Lee Yuk Ming
Tel: 9606 6547
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